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OUR PALM SPRINGS OFFICE IS CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE!!

At the Emergency City Council meeting of March 17, 2020, in an effort to further
protect Palm Springs residents, workers and visitors from the rapidly increasing threat
of novel coronavirus (COVID-19), the City Council gave unanimous direction to the
City Manager — as the City’s Director of Emergency Services — to issue a new
emergency order under his declaration of a local emergency advising all residents to
shelter-in-place and limit activities to only those essential to their daily lives and to
close to the public all non-essential businesses, excluding a list of 21 essential
businesses which will be outlined in the emergency order and posted on the City’s

website later today.

The emergency order is effective Wednesday, March 18, 2020 at 7 a.m. and will
remain in effect until April 2, 2020, when the City Council will consider if an

extension is necessary.

This order is modeled after the actions taken by the City of San Francisco and
recognizes the urgency with which the City of Palm Springs must act to aggressively
contain the continued spread of novel coronavirus in our community.

For any issues, please call our Rancho Mirage Office at 760-862-1202. All Managers
and Assistant Managers will be available via email:

Monica Alvarado — malvarado@desertmanagement.com
Jennifer Huntsman — ps(@desertmanagement.com
Steffani Miller — smiller(@desertmanagement.com

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this time.
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